
Orlando, Dominick 

From: Mark Moxley [mark.moxley@wyo.gov] 
Sent: Monday, October 03,2011 3:40 PM 
To: Orlando, Dominick 
Cc: Deborah Harris; Gieck, Tom erE); Hayes, Elizabeth (ES) 
Subject: Abandonment of Well PW4 at Umetco Gas Hills, mine permit no. 349C 

Nick, 

I apalogize for not getting back to you sooner. Both myself and Deb Harris have been travelling a fair mount 
lately and so we have not been able to talk about this matter until today. We have both reviewed Umetco's 
6/9111 request to abandon well PW4 and we concur with that request. 

Umetco has also proposed to discontinue monitoring of Iron Springs. We view Iron Springs as an important 
local datum that should continue to be monitored. Given the limited suite of parameters that are analyzed, we 
do not feel this is an unreasonable request. 

If you have any questions, please fee to contact me. 

Thanks 

Mark 

Mark Moxley 
WDEQ-LQD District 2 Supervisor 
510 Meadowview Drive 
Lander, WY 82520 
phone: (307) 332-3047 
e-mail: mark.moxley@wyo.gov 
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